
LETTERS OF APPLICATION BEING ACCEPTED 
GROVE MUNICIPAL AIRPORT MANAGING AUTHORITY 

 

 

The City of Grove – 1201 NEO LOOP, Grove, Oklahoma 74344, is accepting letters of application for one 

(1) unexpired term on the Grove Municipal Airport Managing Authority (GMAMA).  The term will expire 

8-31-2025. 

Letters of Applications are being accepted from interested parties to fill this unexpired term.  Applicants 

must reside in Delaware County, Oklahoma. Applications must be received in the office of the City Clerk 

on or before Tuesday, February 18, 2025, at 9:00 AM. Letters of applications may be mailed or hand 

delivered to the City of Grove – 1201 NEO Loop – Grove, OK 74344 (physical address as same).  

 

Laura Davila 

City Clerk 

 

 

Posted at City Hall and on the city’s website cityofgroveok.gov January 17, 2025 – February 18, 2025, by 

Laura Davila, City Clerk,  and published in the Grove Sun on January 24, 2025, and January 31, 2025. 


